
Hi my name is Brenda Satchell, 

I have been an Aesthetician since 1990 in Oregon.  I want you to know without your support on HB2970 

and HB2971 thousands of Oregon Aesthetician will be forced to close their businesses.  I am one of 

those businesses.   

I have used Galvanic current, Micro current, Microderm, Light therapy (LED), Skin scrubbers, Ultrasound 

and more.  All of these “ DEVICES” have been used for more than a decade and some of them for over 

30 years safely with no concerns.  The Oregon Board of Cosmetology can support this fact.  There is no 

reason to remove these types of services from Aestheticians.  It is a big mistake that can impact so many 

people financially.  I will have to close my business if you do not support HB2970 & HB2971.  Eighty Five 

percent of my revenue is generated by the use of Microderm, LED and Micro current which is safe and 

effective.   I have worked so hard for so long to build my business, please support us.  

Thank you Brenda Satchell 

 


